


















Carlo Olcese <carloolcese@gmail.com>

Bateman's and the Eldridge Street Block Association
Carlo Olcese <carloolcese@gmail.com> Sat, Nov 30, 2024 at 10:47 AM
To: bcroziernyc@gmail.com, mblack237@yahoo.com
Cc: Natasha Van Duser <nakvad7@gmail.com>

Hello Bob and Meral,

My name is Carlo Olcese, and I'm writing to you because I wanted to speak with your association about a proposed
cocktail bar that we'd like to open at 245 Eldridge Street. For a bit of background, our head bartender Natasha Van Duser
has been in the hospitality industry in Manhattan for over 10 years, and has won numerous awards for her cocktail
creations. The bar's concept is to bring together upscale cocktails and intentional food pairings, with the hopes of
attracting the 26+ crowd with an earlier close time (midnight Sunday-Wednesday, 1am on Thursdays, and 2am on
Fridays/Saturdays) and higher priced craft cocktails. 

We are residents of CB3, and we've had the pleasure of speaking with residents on the block for the past few days. We
would love an opportunity to speak with you and your association before the CB3 meeting on December 9th. 

Please feel free to contact us at the email addresses provided, or via phone at 914-806-3642.

Regards,
Carlo Olcese
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